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Newsletter 
No. 6 

Jan 2019 

     Educate   Protect   Love   Serve 

Please share this Newsletter with your child. All newsletters can 
be found on our website: http://www.st-marys-bod.cornwall.sch.uk 

Parent Governor Needed! 

 Are you interested in becoming a 
school Governor?  

We need a trustworthy individual who can  con-
tribute to  driving our school forwards to be-

come not only a good school, but an excellent 
one!  You must be committed, loyal and able to 
contribute and work as part of a team.  Approx 
28 hrs a year in  meetings, 2 a term and 2 annual 

reviews. If interested, please ask in the office. 

Wrap Around Care 
We are really pleased with 

our new Wrap Around Care. 
All the children attending are 

happy and being kept busy 
with many various  in and 

outdoor with activities.    A lot of interest was ex-
pressed at the consultation period so we hope you 
will use this facility for your children.  If you have 

any suggestions, please come and talk to us.      
Discounted rates given for siblings! 

Staff Changes 

Many of you will know Paul, 
who’s been our Site Manager 
here for the last  8 years and has 
put his skills and hard work into 
improving our school, inside and 
out during this time.  Many 
rooms have been altered over the years to accom-
modate the ever changing requirements of our 
school.  Paul has decided it’s time to lay down his 
tools and will be taking retirement in March.  We 
will be having a collection for him and if anyone 
wishes to contribute, please see the Office. 

 School Business Manager  

Ms Potts, our Senior Administra-
tor has a new part-time position 
as School Business Manager for 
the 4 CAST schools across Corn-
wall.  Her hours in the office 
have been reduced so now there 
is often only one person in the 
school office at a time.  Please be 

patient if you don’t get an immediate answer on 
the phone or at the door. 

Year 4.  
As part of our topic (Finding Nemo) in Year 4, we had a wonderful and 
informative visit to the National Marine Aquarium in Plymouth where 
we saw lots of beautiful sealife and real-life Nemo and Marlins.  

Snow / School Closure 

If the weather turns and 

the school is closed due to 

snow etc, you will receive a 

text from us and it will be 

advertised on Radio Corn-

wall. Please keep us updat-

ed with any new mobile 

numbers! 

Football League at Bodmin College 

Good luck to our Footballers  

who are taking part in the 

Football League at Bodmin Col-

lege this term.  They played 

their first match on 15th and 

have 3 more matches to play. 

http://www.st-marys-bod.eschools.co.uk/website


Headteacher’s special mention to:   
Year 5 for persevering with the changes in class due to staff illness.  Thank you and well done to you all. 

Uniform    

We are delighted with our new tartan uniform, which is afford-
able and looks great. However, we’ve noticed that some pu-
pils are still not wearing correct uniform.  If your child is wear-

ing the wrong uniform expect to receive a slip asking for this to 
be rectified. Uniform can be purchased from the school office 

(not trousers) and skirts are only £10 each.  If you 
have any difficulties in accessing uniform, please 

let us know—we have a good stock of second hand 
uniform at very reasonable prices.  It’s lovely to see 
our pupils looking smart and the community often 

comment on how nice they look.        Thank you for 
supporting us in this.  

Mass 
School Masses are continuing to be held in St Mary’s 

Church. Please find dates and time below—everyone is 

welcome to join us! 

Mass in Church at 10.30am 

Weds 30th Jan, Year 6 

Weds 6th Feb, Year 3  

Weds 13th Feb, Year 4 

Please check our website for any last minutes changes. 
Sunday Mass in Church at 10.30am- all families welcome. 

Attendance  -  

Whole school to date: 96.0% 

Classes with highest attendance: 

11th Jan —Yr 5 = 98.9% 

18th Jan —Yr 5 = 98.2% 

Fantastic Attendance!   

Please remember—Term time 

holidays cannot be author-

ised. Parents taking their chil-

dren on holiday in school 

time may be subject to fines. 

STEM Returners programme with Babcock in Plymouth 

  
Have you taken a career break from an engineering or a technical 

sector and wish to return? Are you working below your experience in a 

different sector? Do you have an engineering or technical degree that you aren’t 

using? Do you just wish to transfer sectors but don’t have any experience? If so 

this could be the opportunity for you!  We are currently sourcing candidates for the 

Babcock ‘STEM Returners’ programme, a 13 week, fully paid and supported return 

to work programme starting in April 2019 in Plymouth.  All candidates will also 

have the opportunity to obtain a permanent role at the end of the programme.  No 

career break is too long, register to return to STEM today! For more information 

please visit www.stemreturners.com  

Dance & Street Dance 

Years 4 & 6 are enjoying learning new movement skills with our  

Dance and Street Dance 

classes which are happen-

ing in school and in After 

School Clubs.  Well done 

to some of our reluctant 

pupils for giving it a go and 

discovering skills they nev-

er knew they had!  

Morning Drop-off  

Please can we remind you all to keep the 

flow of cars moving when dropping off in 

the morning.  DO NOT park up near the 

bottom gate as this is causing a blockage 

out in the road and obstructing other cars trying to drop off.  

Please drive up to the gate where staff are available to take 

your children safely to the playground.  Thank you   

https://urlsand.esvalabs.com/?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.stemreturners.com&e=2443b848&h=adaa2821&f=y&p=y

